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MEETINGS 
 The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, July 21, 2016, at the K of C Hall 
at 7:00 PM.     
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, July 7, 2016 at 7:00 PM. 
 ATTENTION LADIES 
 
The next auxiliary meeting will be held on  
Thursday, August 18, 2016 starting at 
7:00 PM.  
THE FASHION SHOW WAS A HUGE 
SUCCESS!!!  What a FABULOUS DAY AT 
THE BEACH!!! for all of us!  Many thanks 
to everyone who helped in any way to make 
this a wonderful evening! UNBELIEVABLE 
amount of donated items and most important 
the amount of time it took to pull it off!  
Looks like we made more than last year.  
Full report will be given at our next meeting.  
The top raffle prize the Gold Watch was won 
by a member Carey Hudnut. 
Our membership books are complete and 
were distributed. Each member gets one 
book. If additional are desired they are $4. 
They turned out GREAT!! Worth the wait! 
Thanks to Ruth Schnyder for agreeing to be 
the chairman for the fish fries later this year!   
Alice Forbeck showed us the quilt top that 
we will use for our annual raffle 
Margie Prinster has arranged with someone 
to host a BLINGO on Thursday Sept.15th.  If 
you enjoy playing Bingo, you won’t want to 
miss this. More info at the August meeting. 
Keep Friday August 19 open and plan to join 
us for a Rascal Game. 
For the next meeting if you have any used 
kitchen towels the hall needs replenishing. If 
you could donate even one it would help! 
  Kathy Niehaus won the 50/50 and received 
$19.50.   There were 36 members present and 
the attendance prize of $10 was won by Mary 
Ann Davis 
   The ladies who were able to attend the 
Appreciation dinner said it was GREAT! 
Thanks to the Knights for doing this for us!  
Our next meeting will be August 18 at 7 p.m. 
Hope you can come! 

 NO FISH FRIES IN JULY, 
AUGUST OR SEPTEMBER 

  

 
 COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038  Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 
 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org   

HOME ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 
 ACTIVITIES 

 Home Association Meeting   July 7, 2016 
Charity Meeting      July 12, 2016 
Regular Meeting      July 21, 2016 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     July 23, 2016 
Charity Golf Tournament    Aug. 12, 2016 
Evening at Rascals Game     Aug. 19, 2016 
 

LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER 
 

There were 41 ladies and 29 men present at 
the Ladies Appreciation dinner on June 
25th which was thoroughly enjoyed by all.     
Thanks to all who helped to prepare for the 
dinner and to clean up later. 

 
CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

  
The 25th (Yes, 25 years!!) annual K of C 
Golf Classic will be held on Friday August 
12, 2016 at Warrenton Golf Course in 
Warrenton.  As usual, the committee is 
appealing to members to assist in this 
major fundraising event through the 
following avenues: 
Come help us the evening before and 
during the day.  It is a great time to rub 
shoulders with your fellow Brothers.  More 
details on the times we will meet will be 
forthcoming as we get closer to the date. 
Put a foursome together to play or solicit a 
team.   Still some openings left at this 
point.  Visit the website or contact a 
committee member. 
Solicit a hole sponsorship.  $ 125 or up for 
a sponsorship.  See the web site for details. 
We have a “Taste of O’Fallon” raffle and a 
general raffle.  Any donations of new items 
or gift certificates are welcome. 
At the conclusion of this year’s tourney, 
the cumulative results of donations made 
as a result of this tournament will exceed  
$ 250,000! With your help we can do even 
better.   Come join the event and the fun. 
Chair Earl Bolinger  314-603-5392. 

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 Brother Lawrence White was not present at 
the last meeting and missed $135.00 
attendance prize. 
Brother Duane Randell won the $21.00 
50/50. 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Pat Hunt 
whose aunt died, Kevin Ryan whose father 
died and Mark Strodtman whose mother 
died.    
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           HALL CLEANING 
 
 The hall cleaning work list for July is as 
follows:  Saturdays starting July 2nd at 
10:30 AM.  
 

Bob Mueller…. Capt....272-1075  
E Deters……696-2350  Tim Loucks……294-3400 
E Garcia……240-8865  M Garvey……...281-3635 D Haas……..639-1706  W Hennessey...240-6497 
Roy Hibdon...379-3283  B Mueller……..397-5330     
T Kane……..240-3883  F Lindsey...........240-8475 A McBride…379-0656  Elmer Krussel…240-5139 
D Mueller......240-1075  K Ryan…..…….978-3839 
C Thessen…978-3018  B Thomas……..240-9331 M Yerion…..272-8158  J Wiemann........978-5938  
 GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 Sunday July 3rd will be recruitment Sunday 
at church. The recruitment table will be set 
up in basement of church; if you can help 
contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if you can 
cover a mass.  In the future all 5th Sunday 
masses will be at 8 AM at Assumption.   
Please email or call me with which mass 
you desire to help out 
(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 
 

CARNAVAL DE FUTBOL 3V3 
 
The annual Carnaval de Futbol 3v3 
tournament is being held July 30-31, 2016 
at the Woodlands.  We are again cooking 
and serving food and drinks.  We will also 
help with the field setup on June 28, 2016 
at 9:00am.  There will be an e-mail going 
out with more details on how to sign up to 
help. 
 
 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following Knights 
and their families in your prayers:  
Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 
Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 
Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes, Fred Doering, 
Rich Fetsch, Ted Kane, Jim Kwarta, Bob 
Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter Molitor,  
Leroy Ortbals, Keith Schulte, John Vogel, 
Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 
Wilmes 
Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 
Charlie Fierling, Les Hoeckelman, Bill 
Kaufhold, Rick McLeish, Phil Meyers, 
Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Don Swoboda, 
John Vogel, Ron Yeamans 
Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 
Thornhill 
 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  
Brothers of Knights: Jerry Pieper, Ron 
Yeamans, Bob Mueller  
Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster 
Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 
Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 
Fathers:  
Grandson: William Grumich 
Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 
Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 
Sister-In-Law:  
Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 
All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 
for all the prayers for all who are on the 
above list.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY  
The Financial Secretary reports that there 
are still 36 members who have not paid 
their dues.  If there is a financial hardship 
in your life right now precluding the 
payment of your dues, please contact the 
Grand Knight or Financial Secretary.  We 
never want to lose a member due to 
financial pressures in their life.   
 

ST BARNABAS HOLY NAME 
BREAKFAST 

 The second Sunday of each month 
beginning in September, St Barnabas Holy 
Name will have all-you-can-eat breakfast 
of pancakes, potatoes, scrambled eggs, 
biscuits and gravy, two kinds of sausage 
and ham.  Coffee, orange juice and milk 
are all included and the price is just $8 per 
person. 
 No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 
 

ROSARY FOR NEW BUILDING 
 Join us at 7:20 AM before the 8:00 AM 
Mass on Sundays for the rosary for a 
favorable solution for our new 
building.  
 
 


